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Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 

Review of Tobacco Control 
 
The Committee met on 28 February to begin to formulate its recommendations.  
 
The Committee also dealt with a referral regarding the Teesside Pension Fund 
investment in tobacco companies. It is being planned to invite the fund’s Pensions 
and Investment Panel Chair and Vice-Chair, Administrators, Investment Advisors and 
Trade Unions to the committee meeting on 2 May to discuss this issue. 
 
The review is likely to conclude on 13 June rather than the earlier proposed date in 
April.  
 
 
 


